
Welcome Maple Point students and families! 

It is with great pleasure that I welcome you to our Maple Point family. As the Assistant Principal 

at Maple Point I strive to make your child’s scholastic experience positive and prepare them for 

tomorrow. I look forward to working with each of you to create a positive environment where 

students are provided innovative learning experiences and are inspired to get involved. There 

are many opportunities to participate.  

The Maple Point faculty is passionate and supportive to ensure your child is successful at school 

and is welcomed as a member of the Maple Point community.  

Please join me as a fellow parent in making a difference in your child's life. Together we will not 

only make, but we will show that our STUDENTS MATTER! 

My door is always open.  

Sincerely, 

Troy M. Bodolus 

Assistant Principal 

 


